

Project Information

Baker City Curb Ramp Upgrades Construction Notice

WHAT:

Sidewalk curb ramp upgrades project to meet current ADA standards. Visit the ODOT ADA webpage for more information. https://www.oregon.gov/odot/About/Pages/ADA.aspx

WHEN:

Construction has begun and is scheduled for completion in November 2022. We will provide detailed schedule updates on the project webpage.

PUBLIC MEETING:

We will hold an in-person open house on Thursday, June 2 from 4:00-7:00, in the Council Chambers at Baker City City Hall, 1655 1st Street, Baker City. Join us and meet members of the project team, get your questions answered, and see some design plans. This open house is informal and you can stop by anytime.

IMPACTS:

During construction, you can expect the following impacts.

- Intermittent shoulder and lane closures. Watch for flaggers.
- Access to businesses will remain open during construction.

PEDESTRIANS:

 Pedestrians, including those with disabilities, will be have access around work zones. through or

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

Visit the project webpage by scanning the QR code, go to www.tinyurl.com/ODOT-region5, or visit TripCheck.com.

FOR QUESTIONS or CONCERNS:

Please give us a call.

- Murraysmith (Construction Consultant) at 206-639-8185.
- Vicki Moles (ODOT) at 541-620-4527.
- Baker City 541-524-2047.



